
 

  
 

Township of Hamilton 
 

Livestock Valuer 

Expression of Interest #08-21 

 

The Township of Hamilton is a rural/urban community nestled between Lake Ontario and Rice 

Lake in Northumberland County, one hour east of Toronto next door to Cobourg.  The Township 

is currently seeking a Livestock Valuer. 

 

The Ontario Wildlife Damage Compensation Program provides compensation to eligible 

owners whose livestock or poultry have been injured or killed as a result of wildlife.  

The Livestock Valuer is appointed by the Township to investigate incidents of loss of 

livestock or poultry from predatory wildlife. 

 

As Livestock Valuer, you must be: 

• Familiar with the Ontario Wildlife Damage Compensation Program  

• Available to respond to claims and investigate thoroughly within 72 hours of being 

notified 

• Experienced collecting evidence to determine the following: 

o The likelihood that evidence indicates that damages were caused by an eligible 

predator. 

o Presence of the injured animal or carcass. 

o Evidence that the livestock/poultry bled from the attack.  

o Signs of tissue damage (bruising) under the lacerations and puncture wounds.  

o Signs of a struggle, drag marks, broken vegetation and/or blood around the site.  

o Reasonable care measures have been taken by the livestock/poultry owner. 

 

Remuneration: $75.00 per call out plus mileage 

 

Interested parties are invited to submit an expression of interest letter detailing experience and 

qualifications no later than 12 noon on December 3, 2021, to: 

Attention:  Human Resources, P.O. Box 1060, 8285 Majestic Hills Drive, Cobourg, ON, K9A 4W5 

Fax:  905-342-2818   E-mail:  hr@hamiltontownship.ca    

mailto:hr@hamiltontownship.ca

